MUNICIPAL GOLF COURSE ADVISORY BOARD MEETING
August 3, 2016

The Municipal Golf Course Advisory Board held its monthly meeting on
Wednesday, August 3, 2016 at 4:00 p.m. in the Community Services Conference
Room. Board members present were Jack Taylor, Lawayne Harris, Ray Alvarez,
and Sherry Webb. Board members not present include Scott Findley, Joe Roberts,
and Phil Gage. Others present include Dave Hand, Golf Supervisor. Community
Services staff present were Lesli Andrews, Director, Mirenda Walden, Assistant
Director, Steven Levesque, Legal, and Kaitlin Richardson, Secretary.

Chair, Jack Taylor called the meeting to order at 4:03 p.m.

Sherry Webb moved that the minutes of the June 1, 2016 meeting be approved. Lawayne
Harris seconded the motion. With all in favor, the motion carried.

Discussion of Facility Improvements: Dave Hand informed the board members that the
counter tops have been replaced, and the women’s restroom looks great after all the
cleaning and improvements. Mr. Hand has someone coming out to the golf course to look
at the putting greens.

Review of Golf Fees proposed to City Council: Lesli Andrews informed the board that
City Council completed a massive fee ordinance list to include every fee in every City
Departments. The first reading past last week, and there will be a second and third
reading. The fees that are currently in place at the golf course will now have to be
requested and approved through City Council to be changed. Dave Hand stated that there
are some fees that should be adjusted in the near future.

Review monthly Operation Report: Reviewed the revenue and expenditures for June
2016, and for July 2016.

Meeting adjourned at 4:31 p.m.
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